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WATER SUPPLY DISRUPTION 
WATER SHUT OFF + BOIL WATER ADVISORY 

Date: February 5th, 2025 

To: All Residents of Birchwood Estates 

 
A planned water outage by has been scheduled for the morning 
of February 5th, 2025.  

A maintenance procedure at the water treatment plant requires 
temporarily shutting off your drinking water supply for about 4 
hours, from about 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. 

When your water supply is restored, you are further advised that 
all water used for consumption, i.e. drinking, preparing food, hot 
and cold beverages, ice cubes, for washing fruits and vegetables 

and for dental hygiene, MUST BE BOILED. 

You are advised to hold water at a rolling boil for 1-minute.  Water 
may be boiled in a heat resistant container on a stove, in an 
electric kettle or in a microwave oven (use a glass rod or wooden 
or plastic stir stick in the container) then allowed to cool or 
refrigerated until needed. 

Boiling tap water for other household purposes, such as bathing, 
showering, laundry or washing dishes is not required.  Hands may 
continue to be washed using tap water and a proper hand washing 
technique that includes using soap for a minimum of 20 seconds. 

Boil Water Advisories are issued as precautionary measures on 
behalf the New Brunswick Department of Public Health and will 
remain in effect until notified otherwise. 

We apologize for the inconvenience, but your health is of utmost 
importance and your cooperation is appreciated. 

Thank you,  

Naveed A. Majid, P.Eng 
Freelance Environmental, Inc. 


